
Town of Sanbornton 

RECREATION COMMISSION 

New Signs at 

Hermit & Winnisquam Beach June 2017 
 

 

 

The rafts will be put in the water by June 30th, 2017.  

The rafts have been repaired over the winter. If the rafts are flipped they will be removed for the rest of the season.  

We ask for your help to make sure this doesn’t happen. If you witness people trying to flip or damage the raft or 

vandalize the beach area, please call the police.  

The other issue is dogs on the beach. No dogs are allowed on the beach.  


